Kevin McKeown
7 Castle Downs Grove
Seabury, Malahide
Co. Dublin
(087) 213 9059

25 February 2016
Summer Internship Programme
Byrne Wallace 
87-88 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2

Dear Programme Administrator

I wish to apply for a position in the Byrne Wallace summer internship programme as advertised on the company website.

I am a final year honours student of Irish Law (LLB) (part-time) in Griffith College Dublin, I currently hold a 2:1 average after semester 1 examinations and hope to graduate with at least a 2:1 degree. After graduating I intend to pursue a career as a solicitor. I believe undertaking a summer internship with Byrne Wallace would provide me with an excellent insight into the legal working world and greatly benefit my career prospects. 

My work with Smiths Medical (Smiths Group plc.) over the last four years has given me an insight into how large multinationals operate. During the course of my employment I have gained experience dealing with certain legal requirements of the medical industry, this is evidenced in successfully dealing with the HPRA in relation to product recalls. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am particularly drawn to your company as Byrne Wallace is one of the leading law firms in Ireland and an opportunity to undertake a position in your summer internship would be greatly appreaciated.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Kevin McKeown

Kevin McKeown



